The FACRL Board is seeking nominations from the membership for six positions that will become available in 2020:
· President-Elect (Term: 2020-2023)
· Secretary (Term: 2020-2022)
· Treasurer (Term: 2020-2023)
· Board Member at Large, 3 vacancies (Term: 2020-2023)
Terms begin and end at the adjournment of the annual Florida Library Association conference. 
Nominees must be current FACRL members. Members of ACRL are automatically members of FACRL. Individuals who are not members of ACRL may join FACRL itself for $30 per year.
Self-nominations are welcome. If nominating someone else, please get his/her permission first. 
Position descriptions are stated in the FACRL Bylaws. Most meetings are conducted via conference call. There are two in-person meetings, one at the FACRL annual conference and one at the FLA annual conference.
Nominations are due by December 31, 2019. To submit nominations, please visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FACRLNominations2018 If you wish to nominate more than one person for each position, please submit the survey again. 
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The FACRL Nominating Committee
Rebecca Donlan, Past-President
Alyssa Koclanes, President-Elect
Suzette Spencer, Treasurer
Mark Marino, Board Member


